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I am writing to comment about the CUP #6816 that should have been approved in Feb 17, 2021. It is not fair 
for the Linda Rosa market not to expand their business into sales for hard liquor outside of beer and wine which 
makes up a larger portion of allotted space in this supermarket. For a neglible expansion into these sales which 
prove convenient for customers due to parking availability and simultaneous shopping for food, I think it is 
appropriate that the CUP 6816 should be approved as California ABC has granted authority to proceed forward 
in the market's expansion into such sales. The parking lot has been repaved to accomodate customers and 
attract better business for this store. All restrictions should be removed and the permit should approved. 

Gerald Lee 


